2121
Administration
Lines of Responsibility
Teachers are responsible directly to the Principal.  The Principal is responsible to the Superintendent of Schools; the Superintendent of Schools is responsible to the Board of Education.  These lines of responsibility shall be observed by all individuals and groups involved.
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